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IMPORTANT INFORMATION - PUPIL PREMIUM FUNDING 
 
The following groups of children bring additional funding allocations of up to £1,300 into 
school to support their learning: 
 

 Children eligible for Free School Meals 

 Children in care 

 Children who have a parent in the Armed Forces 

 Children adopted from care 

 Children under a Special Guardianship Order 

 
This additional funding is very important to our school. We use it to purchase vital 
resources, to aid teaching and provide extracurricular activities and trips.  
 
Please let school know if your child falls into any of these categories so that we can 
update our records and apply for this additional funding. All information you provide 
remains completely confidential. 
 
Your child is eligible for Free School Meals if parents/carers are in receipt of any of the 
following benefits: 

 Income Support 

 Job Seeker's Allowance (income based) 

 Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Child Tax Credit, and have an annual income of less than £16,190 (as assessed by 

Her Majesty's Revenue and Customs) 

 Guarantee Credit element of Pension Credit 

 Support payments under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Working Tax Credit Run-on – paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working 

Tax Credit 

 Universal Credit if your annual net earned income does not exceed £7,400. 

 

If you think you qualify just complete the attached form and return it either to the school 
office or direct to the Benefits Assessment Unit. 
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Your child will be eligible for a free, healthy meal at lunchtime, saving you money AND the 
school will receive additional funding to help with their education. 
 

If you don’t want your child to have a school meal they can continue to have a packed lunch 
– as long as you are registered for Free School Meals the school will still get additional 
funding to benefit your child. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 

 
 
Mrs K. Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


